
Assalamu Alaikum.

Dear Noble Parents,
                
    Please be advised that all student vaccinations must be
updated and handed in to the office by September 1,
2023.  Students who are found to not have
the required immunizations will be sent home with a note
that they cannot return to the school until
all required immunization paperwork has been handed
in.  The list of what is required in each grade can be found
on the NJ Required Immunizations Chart.  
    If your child has an Allergy Action Plan and/or an
Asthma Action Plan the forms to be filled out by your
family physician are in the Health Form Packet PDF. 
Also, if your child requires special medication for any
condition he or she has, the appropriate forms must be
filled out by your family physician and submitted to the
office along with the medication in a ziplock bag with
the child's name and grade on it by September 1, 2023.  
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